Reasonable Site Assurance

Connecticut Public Broadcasting, Inc. (“Connecticut Public”) has obtained reasonable assurance that the
proposed structure at the location of its transmitting antenna will be available to Connecticut Public for
its intended purpose. In this regard, Connecticut Public has contacted the authorized representative of
the owner of the site. The individual’s contact information is:

George O'Neil, SBA Towers, LLC. Phone number: (516) 244-4689.



